
Testimony Against SB0324 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please enter an unfavorable decision about SB0324. 
 
I am opposed to 

 Requiring each member of a county board of education to complete certain antibias 
training at least once during the member's term; and  

 requiring that the antibias training be conducted separately from certain other required 
public school employee training. 

 
I view this proposed bill as an insult to every County School Board member. 
 
Are all the Delegates and Senators, and their respective staffs required to take an annual anti-bias 
class? 
 
Unless this is occurring for the General Assembly, then the sponsor has a lot of nerve imposing 
this standard on every County Board of Education member. 
 
Please enter an unfavorable report about SB0324. 
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